
Allendale Primary School 

Weekly Update 04/03/2020 

 

 

Thursday 5th March – World Book Day. Children can come to school dressed as a favourite 

book character. The WBD tokens have been given out and they can be exchanged for one of 

the WBD books or used a £1 off a book of their choice. 

We are delighted to share the news that Miss Honeyman had a baby girl last Thursday. 

We have been gifted a limited number of brand new, very cute soft toy puppies to 

raise money for school. The School Council will be selling them on Friday morning 

of this week, £2.50 each if you would like your child to purchase one.  

 

Y5 and Y6 are attending an indoor athletics tournament on Friday afternoon at Prudhoe High 

School. 

Tuesday 10th March, Y5 & Y6 have another PSHE workshop with Sarah Donnison from 

Northumbria Police. Sarah will also be available from 8.30am in school to provide advice on 

domestic violence issues. 

Friday 13th March 3.30pm – 5.30pm, Y4 will be hosting a film night to raise money for their 

Wastwater residential. The cost will be £3.00, children are invited to bring a packed tea and 

can change into onesies / pyjamas if they want to. 

Wednesday 1st April – the PTFA will be holding their very popular Daffodil Tea on this 

afternoon; a chance for grandparents in particular to attend this event but any family 

members are welcome. 

Thursday 26th March – Whole school Dance Festival from 10.00am in the Sports Hall. 

Mrs A Hawkins 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


